Bonne Femme Policy Committee Minutes 8 September, ‘04 
Those Present: Policy Committee: Roger Ballew, Karen Miller, Peter Ashbrook, Jerry Wade, Mike Asmus, Debbie Schnedler.

Steering Committee: Bob Lerch, Scott Schulte, Terry Frueh, Roxie Campbell.

Stakeholder Committee: Stephanie Smith.

Meeting ran 2 hours

Project Update:

· GIS/Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis RFP awarded, preliminary work started for kickoff meeting in October; SWSA handed out to all members.
· Newsletter completed and mailed to all landowners in watershed; extra copies were handed out and there are ample ones still available if anyone wants one.
· Stakeholder Committee has had first two meetings, agenda set for third (working on their issues in the watershed)

· Cost-share process started 

· New website www.CaveWatershed.org; this was chosen since it’s unique and easy to remember when heard over the radio. More photos were added to the site, and all the images were made smaller (under 150 kb) for quick dial-up downloading

· Presented project to Farm Bureau on 6-28-04

· Conservation Development workshop in limbo 
· Organizing and advertising Sept. 25th watershed tour and forum

· Next subgrant  has been completed (through November 30, 2005)

· Dye-trace completed, but lab results are not back yet

· Appearances on Don Stamper’s and Amy Miller’s radio shows

Interest in watershed learning experience?


Roxie spent a few minutes discussing various watershed learning opportunities that were available to the Policy Committee. She will send out some info via email, and we will see what interest members have in doing various experiences.
Hydrogeology of Bonne Femme

Dr. Bob Lerch presented on the hydrogeology of the watershed. See related handouts. 
Issues listing

The purposes of this exercise are to share with all the other agencies what their respective issues are, and to list them.  Identifying and clarifying the issues is the first step in the planning process, and will be part of the first chapter of the plan.  The Policy Committee members listed and discussed their issues in the watershed. Staff will refine the list and clarify each point on the list, then run it by the members to make sure their voices were correctly heard and fleshed out.  Members are still welcome to submit more issues.
Next Policy Committee Meeting: 

TBD

